
 

 

NRC RECEIVES TOP-NOTCH RANKINGS FROM ANNUAL SURVEY 

 

For the second year in a row, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission ranked No. 1 in all 

four categories of the Office of Personnel Management’s Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey 

released today. The four categories are leadership and knowledge management, results-oriented 

performance culture, talent management, and job satisfaction. 

 

“These outstanding results are a testament to the NRC staff’s professionalism and 

dedication to our safety and security mission,” said Chairman Gregory Jaczko. “We are 

committed to building on these strong results in the future so that we continue to be an effective 

safety and security regulator.” 

 

The annual Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey evaluates the management leadership, 

employee satisfaction, and organizational culture of federal agencies. Specifically, it measures 

employees’ perception of whether, and to what extent, their organizations have the types of 

characteristics typically associated with high-performing, successful organizations.  

 

This effort demonstrates the strong commitment across the federal government in trying 

to find ways to better serve the American people. 

 

“While everyone here at the NRC is very proud of these results, we plan to identify those 

areas where we can continue to make further improvements to enhance the work environment for 

all employees,” said NRC’s Chief Human Capital Officer Miriam Cohen. 

 

The full report is available here: http://www.fedview.opm.gov/. The NRC data is 

available here: http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/employment/surveys.html. 

 

 

 

### 
 

News releases are available through a free listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 

link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 

posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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